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I am a landlord in Deschutes county and I urge you to oppose HB2004-A. I have owned rental
property for 30 years and have helped many renters in tough times. I have kept rents at a
reasonable rate knowing how difficult life can be. I feel this law would punish us property
owners who are caring thoughtful business owners. Please oppose this bill..

Thank you,
Dan Mahoney 
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